Pike Fold Community School 
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Friday 31st March 
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We have had another very busy half term learning all about ‘Food and Growth’. We have enjoyed watching the chicks hatch and grow and have planted our own cress seeds and beans. There are lots of photos on own website blog- we love to read your comments.

We have had a wonderful trip to Blackpool zoo seeing lots of different animals, the children behavior was fantastic and a credit to Pike Fold! 

Thanks to everyone who came along to our mothers day parent craft sessions- we hope you enjoyed the sessions as much as us! 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are looking forward to our Summer term: our next topic is minibeasts. Please note that we return to school on Tuesday 18th April.

If you have any queries about your child’s learning staff are available on the door every day or a longer appointment can be made if needed. Please remember to email us any parent observations you do at home with your child, they are so helpful for your child’s learning journey!





	Have a lovely Easter holiday from all the foundation staff![image: ]
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 Notice Board/Dates for your Diary
TOPIC –Food and Growth. 
· We have an EYFS Parents Email which you are welcome to send any comments or enquiries to: eyfsparents@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk
· Family Engagement Officer Miss Gallimore contact number: 0161 795 4614.
· Return to school for the Summer term on Tuesday 18th April.
· Learning journeys for the Spring term will be emailed out after the Easter holidays.
· Nursery: to help your child become more independent in preparation for Reception please can we ask that parents and carers leave their child at the door over the period of this term.




At Home
Ideas to help at home – please practice recognising numbers and counting objects.
Reception and Nursery homework: Please complete pre- topic homework all about mini beasts.
Reception spellings: Group A & B week 9, Group C week 4.
General Reminders
· Please check out our website blog and leave any comments!: www.pikefold.manchester.sch.uk and click on the EYFS page.  
· Please can we ask children not to bring toys in from home as we can’t be responsible for them.
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